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From: Mary Wiesbrock
To: Denis Weber; Deborah Klein Lopez; Chris Anstead; Linda Northrup; Illece Buckley Weber; Kimberly Rodrigues
Subject: Palo Comado Linear Park, Chesebro Creek Restored alternative.
Date: Thursday, May 6, 2021 8:53:54 AM
Attachments: Palo Comado Linear Park Restore Chesebro Creek alternative.pdf

Warning! This message was sent from outside your organization and we
are unable to verify the sender.

Dear City Manager Hamburger and City Council:

Please consider "Restoration of Chesebro Creek" as an alternative/s to the
Palo Comado Linear Park proposed project. We are requesting in our
attached letter that the proposed Linear Park project be taken off May
12th agenda and the item continued for a later date in order to explore
alternative/s which "Preserve Chesebro Creek."  

Our letter and attached -very rough re-design idea- is one suggestion
which "shall  Restore Chesebro Creek" as required in our General Plan.

Please also make this letter a part of the official record of the Palo Comado
Linear Park comments on the MND.

Thanks!

Mary Wiesbrock, Chair
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